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Dear Pastor and Supporting Church,

| believe we made the devil mad! In my last letter | told you about the young couple that had recently
gotten saved and about the six people that were baptized. Just a couple a weeks later, Maribel, the sister of
Marcos, trusted Christ as her savior. A couple of weeks later while we were baptizing Marcos, Nikki, Maribel
and a couple of others, Anaya, the daughter of one of our members, was in the auditorium sobbing. One of
our ladies led her to the Lord while these others were being baptized. We baptized Anaya the next Sunday.
But while we were rejoicing over the many salvations that God had blessed us to see, Satan was at work in
other ways.

From disgruntled church members to battling the infiltration of false doctrine into the lives of one of
our families, we have seen a real attack of Satan since all these salvations. The family that has gotten
mixed up in false doctrine has left our church. My heart breaks over how easy, subtly, and swiftly false
doctrine has taken hold in a family that has been in our church for several years. It is not because they did
not know the truth or had not been discipled and taught. But pride and stubbornness open the door to a
whole host of problems and false doctrine is one of them. Please pray for this family that they might be
recovered from the snare of Satan.

Undaunted by the attacks of Satan, we have pressed on and once again God has blessed us. A
couple of weeks ago during our autumn revival services, a young man that we have been praying for all this
year to be saved, came forward and accepted Christ as his Savior. Please pray for Leo as he begins his
new life in Christ. Pray that God will continue to add to His church and allow us to reach lost people here in
this spiritually dark corner of the world.

Thank you for praying for our first ever youth camp. We had a great time with our young people and
saw the Lord working in many of their lives throughout the week. Pastor Ryan Willis from Victory Baptist
Church in Fresno did a wonderful job preaching at our camp. We look forward to what God will lead us to do
with this ministry in the future.

In closing, please pray for Dawn’s mom. Since her parents moved here six years ago, her mom has
had several surgeries and is suffering from a great deal of pain. We are grateful that they are close by and
we can help her mom when needed, but we do pray for better days of health for her. Thank you again for all
your prayers and support.

In Christ,

Andy Doss
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